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Mail-in voting in Oregon is such an asset! It supports well informed voters, with no 

pressure to take time off to physically go vote and provides greater access to voting 

for all Oregonians.  I have been so impressed with this system since moving to 

Oregon 16 years ago.  Personally, I appreciate being able to vote early, at my 

convenience, with the voter pamphlet at my kitchen table. 

 


